
 
Executive Director      
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Updates 

Exit Survey Results to families that have left during the 2019/2020 school year.      

July board meeting - Results from the Parent and Teacher satisfaction survey.  

Strategic Planning - DEI vendor to begin work in all areas of our plan at the end of July.  We will 
use their input to guide our revaluation for any revisions needed for the next two years of 
implementation.  

Reopening 
We are in the throes of planning for students to come back to the school building.  We are 

hoping to hear from DCSD soon with other neighboring counties submitting their plan.  Our 
leadership team is meeting weekly to review and discuss guidance from the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention (CDC), the Georgia Department of Education (GaDOE), and DeKalb County School District 
(DCSD) on school opening for SY20-21. Because many of our families have children attending both The 
GLOBE Academy and other DCSD schools, we intend to align our school opening plan with DCSD as 
much as possible. 
 

Enrollment 
We started the 19/20 school year with 992 students 
We ended the school year with 979 students 
 
In The July board meeting we will look at the student enrollment from May to July.  We will begin 
to look at trends each summer from those that leave each year.  
 

Enrollment estimates for 20/21 school year:   

K 144  # 31 on K list 

1 144 #7 on 1st waitlist 

2 144 #2 Spanish, #1 French, --/Mandarin) 

3 144 --/Spanish, #3French, #2Mandarin 

4 124 #1/Spanish, #1 French, #1 Mandarin 

5 108  

6 96 #20 on 6th grade 



7 95  

8 91  

Total 1090  

   

 

 


